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_____________________Weekly News ___________ __ _______ 

Church Cleaners: G. Rehberg, C. Rehberg, J. Kaepernick, A. Wolfgramm 
 

Attendance Last Week: 179 
 

Today’s Radio Broadcast and Altar Flowers have been given in memory 

of Adam Hopfensperger for his birthday on September 8th from Brian & 

Janet Hopfensperger.  
 

Remember in your prayers Johnathan and Benjamin Heim, sons of Paul 

and Laura Heim, who were baptized this week.  
 

Weekly Church Calendar 

Sunday  September 7th      

8:00 a.m. Worship Service 

9:15 a.m. Bible Class 

9:15 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship Service 

   Food Pantry Collection 
 

Monday September 8th   

6:00 p.m.  Worship Service 

6:30 p.m. LES Board
 

Tuesday September 9th  

10:10 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 

2:30 p.m. Sunshine Club at Rennes 

4:00 p.m. Trustees Meeting 

 

Altar Guild 9/21, 9/22: TBD  

Greeters Next Week: 8am – C. Woehler, L. Gauerke 

10:30 – J. Hopfensperger, C. Rehberg  

6pm – W. & P. Volkman 
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Wednesday September 10th  

4:00 p.m. Public School Catechism Class 

6:30 p.m. Bible Class 
 

Thursday  September 11th  

9:15 a.m. Bible Class 
 

Friday  September 12th  

8:05 a.m. School Chapel  
 

Sunday  September 14th      

8:00 a.m. Worship Service 

9:15 a.m. Bible Class 

9:15 a.m. Sunday School 

9:15 a.m. Starting Point 

10:30 a.m. Worship Service 
 

Monday September 15th   

6:00 p.m.  Worship Service 

 

Van Gogh and Cookie Dough: The ECC is looking for a few volunteers to 

help at our Family Art Night on Friday, Sept. 19 at 5:00 in the church 

basement. This event is for our ECC 3k/4k families as well as our 

Kindergarten and 1st grade families. If you are interested in helping with 

this event or learning more details, please contact Sabrina Sakletski 

at sskaletski007@gmail.com or by phone (920)676-3703. Please note that 

volunteers will need to complete the St. Paul Safe Child Program prior to 

the event. Thank you!  

 

WELS Apple Valley Food Pantry news: The September 2025 collection 

for the pantry will be held Sept. 7th, 2025. The following is a list of items 

currently in need of at the pantry: healthy adult cereals, helper meals, 

boxed and bagged mashed potatoes, canned corn, peas, mixed veggies 

and carrots, canned, diced, stewed and sauce tomatoes, canned pasta 

sauce, spaghetti noodles and misc. pasta noodles canned tuna and 

chicken, canned pasta, canned tomato and chicken noodle soups, canned 

cream of mushroom and chicken soups, canned fruit cocktail, peaches and 

pears, applesauce, bagged pasta and rice side dishes, 1 lb. bags plain rice, 

14 oz. instant rice, peanut butter and jam and boxed facial tissues. Thank  

you for continued support during the slow summer months.  

mailto:sskaletski007@gmail.com
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2025-26 Sunday School: We would like to have your children join us as 

we learn about our Savior, sing for worship, and grow in faith. Please join 

us on Sunday mornings from 9:15 am -10:15 am, beginning September 7. 

All kids from potty trained 3 year-olds to 8th grade are welcome to come 

and bring a friend. Sunday School will start off each session in the 4th 

Grade Classroom. We offer an adult bible study at the same time in the 

church basement, so we invite parents to stay and join us. Please click to 

register your child for Sunday School. 

 

St. Paul ECC is now hiring 2 full time positions, one float 

and one assistant teacher. Benefits include a health 

insurance option, paid time off, reduced child care rates, 

flexible schedule, and a competitive hourly wage. We also 

have a part time janitor position opening up in October. 

This opening is for 2 -3 days per week, 3-4 hours per day. For more 

information, please contact ECC Director Candy Schulz 

at cschulz@stpaulappletonwi.com. 

 

Martin Luther College is accepting applications for a full-time Director of 

Marketing & Communications and a part-time Men's Assistant Basketball 

Coach. Interested individuals should apply online at mlc-wels.edu/hr/. 

 

Employment Opportunity: Bethlehem Lutheran Church in Hortonville is 

seeking a faithful and organized secretary to support the administrative 

needs of our ministry. The position may also include responsibilities as 

Assistant Treasurer, depending on the candidate’s skills and experience in 

financial management. This position is Monday-Friday from 7:15am-

3:15pm (school year) with negotiable hours during the summer 

months. Submit your resume by email to pastors@bethlehem-wels.com. 

Part Time Cleaning Position Available: Greenfield Manor, an 

independent living retirement community in Little Chute, has an opening 

for a part time cleaner. Cleaning duties will be in the common areas and 

the public restrooms. Flexible hours. Call (920) 687-0600 for more 

information. Greenfield Manor is affiliated with St. Luke Lutheran Church.  

 

Luther Prep News: Keep up with the happenings at Luther Prep! Visit their 

website for News & Notes: https://www.lps.wels.net/apps/news/. 

 

https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=3692fd3e-5732-4d3b-843d-b4e8e83bdb0f
mailto:cschulz@stpaulappletonwi.com
https://95uooe8ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-6l7NaBUwPb9Kmy1S-upCoPWiYTwpJ3LW1qS5IPlH-T5-t7yWFRKJLMt7Y0Z_-4Jcxtc29EecWJn-dK8yNtD-9yew_pHjtUl-QDAys3CO16R3LmRGj26NKB_kyZ29IV7X7x3z-iD7fEx4MX7raDErg==&c=vIxs42_PNpIHiY4JOM7kM8GyrOKVF8p8Rm3sUgoePPjbCFgZVBHMFQ==&ch=mCPlPWHmFEnqLUpJ3yFfzFxLyZgF1EG-L448Ynyx1NZEhNFMaech1A==
mailto:pastors@bethlehem-wels.com
https://www.lps.wels.net/apps/news/
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A Joint Reformation Service will be held on Sunday, October 26 at 4:00  

pm at Bethlehem Lutheran Church (752 E Grandview Road, Hortonville). 

Professor Ben Schaefer (MLC) is the guest preacher and Rev. Kevin Westra, 

Bethlehem, Hortonville will serve as the liturgist.  

     We will be collecting nonperishable food items to help stock the shelves 

at the Apple Valley Food Pantry. Offerings collected will benefit the tuition 

assistance program at Fox Valley Lutheran High School.  

      All Federation members are invited to celebrate our gospel heritage 

restored to us in the Reformation of the 1500's. We are saved by GRACE 

alone, by FAITH alone, and according to SCRIPTURE alone. Light 

refreshments and fellowship will follow the service. Please join us for this 

special worship opportunity!  

      This service will be livestreamed at 

- https://www.youtube.com/@BethlehemLutheranMinistries 

 

FVL News 

Current Youth Sports opportunities include basketball, wrestling, and 

cheer! Go to fvlhs.org/youth-sports for information.  

FVL Giving Day is set for September 16 with a matching fund of 

$190,000. Donations go toward making the annual mortgage payment 

and paying off Bond "B." Watch fvlhs.org/giving for details. If you have 

questions, contact Director of Mission Advancement Rev. Tom Mielke 

(tmielke@fvlhs.org).  

Six of FVL's graduating classes are invited to receive special recognition 

at the Homecoming football game vs. New London on Friday, October 3. 

The classes of 1965, 1975, 1985, 2000, 2015, and 2025 are included in 

this special recognition. Tours of the school begin at 5:00 PM. All alumni 

are invited to attend for free (check in at the alumni table). 

FVL is looking for available substitute teachers for the new school year. 

Please go to fvlhs.org/employment for details and an application if you are 

interested. 

Change in Athletics Livestream - Beginning this season, there is a fee to 

access our sports streaming service-Hudl. The change is part of our 

conference's collective effort to standardize streaming across all member 

schools. Passes can be purchased to view the livestream for one game, one 

month, the season, or for 12 months. Go to fvlhs.org/hudl to get signed 

up. 

https://www.youtube.com/@BethlehemLutheranMinistries
http://email.fvlhsorg.myenotice.com/c/eJwczkGOrCAQANDTwK4N0AK6YPE3XsNUl6gkSBko9c_tJz0XeHlIhQF5Tkswqte9lkvwEWBUMgbtrTPGO2XlHla_4PIZB-OjV4AG0Su3erCDxt56K1NwAyxx0Nb4CJ9Zm49RvdMWRa8yIeSdGncHpCxz2JnPJt7_hJmEmZ7n6dY7762jugkzrRdfNb5W-h-bMNMPXby_2kmV2wvhOJv8Mqls3_jbjaPTsobjprxDXUSvGp9wZTjPHJnKkzqkQ3IoxGlNCJyozC3WO2GUHAsUngscMfwlqG7yDuY3AAD__ywIXtk
http://email.fvlhsorg.myenotice.com/c/eJwczkGOhCAQAMDXwG0MNIrjgcNe_IZpoVUSBCM9mP39ZvYDlfIlM3peYnCget1rGdxIiJOS5PQ4WIDRqkEeDs3qLY1Gw4o-GMBg3ptWAf0YQBmS0dk3BnrrAUbCddGwguqtHrzoVSoe01EqdyfGJJM7mK8qzI-AWcD8PE-3tXTUrty7gLl-rqvc_NpaEjBTo8xVwLzHFvP-Cvgrv0zM-zdu7DRZLW93tpIOvIPoVeULPwmvKxGX_MTOl1Oyy4XjFj1yLHmpdLfoSTJlzLxkPMn9J8q9y-bgLwAA__9EOV60
mailto:tmielke@fvlhs.org
http://email.fvlhsorg.myenotice.com/c/eJwczkGOhCAQQNHTwNJAgdIsWMzGa5gSaSUByki1Zm4_6TnAz3-RGmPkJW8BlNVWyy24hOiVTEG7cXoZsBrkEZweXTRuQztaRFx9ct68vI9Omw1glDlMr9UBeG_XScVFwwpKG2smFFYVilgO6jxUzEWWcDCfXZgfAbOA-Xme4X2Xow907QJmXOnDAuZUz0K_NTWW3y63_Us1zsGk5BXqTeXAaxNWdT7xU_A8S2JqTx4iVcmhEed3jsiZ2tLTdeeYJKeGjZeGNYX_K127vAP8BQAA___9IFgJ
http://email.fvlhsorg.myenotice.com/c/eJwczkvOrCAQQOHVwNBAgdAOGNyJ2zDFQyFBMFit27_pf36S84XeCANtJToQWmrJo7MJcRE8OWln81GgJfDsMKCdfYhaGAsS7LxESF7sypvF6OR5cebjLcCyaG9E2CR4EFJpZZBpUXvAmvtN04ml8uoy0cXUPwYrg_V932l_ar6nPg4Ga_7Gyn9hacfPpqwFI_hw59NrxhGZFjdd-K14XTVRb2-ZQj85udap7CUgld62O42nhMQpNWy0NTyT-_v0cfDHwf8AAAD__0oiUsA

